
David S. Wall 

[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [(408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

 

                                                                    Via Electronic Mail 

June 18, 2019    

                                          

To: House Committee on Rules; [and many others]. 

 

Re: I SUPPORT: [ HB 3452] 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Representatives Zika, Lewis and Helt as well as to  

Senator Knopp for "sponsoring" [HB 3452] and thereby keeping in the forefront, the memories of those 

American Heroes and Heroines who suffered as Prisoners of War (POW) and or Missing in Action (MIA). 

 

I am quite perplexed and somewhat saddened as to why there were only four(4) of our Honorable Legislators 

who stepped up and sponsored [HB 3452] when one considers the vast number of Oregonian Legislators that 

are on the taxpayer's payroll, who espouse patriotism in every other breath they take. 

 

I guess there are more Oregonian Legislators whose unshaken steadfast allegiance and seditious conduct is to 

"protect and defend" Oregon's illegal Sanctuary State and its' unholy quest to welcome all "illegal aliens" who 

break our laws for their own personal gains. 

 

I also suspect (and I hope I am wrong) that the aforementioned "Sanctuary State" sector of Oregonian 

Legislators have never visited a United States National Cemetery  and paid homage to our fallen Heroes and 

Heroines. If you have ever stood on the hallowed ground and read the inscriptions on the grave monuments 

and realized the ages of the fallen...well...perhaps you will start naming additional United States Highways 

after those we owe all of our freedoms. 

 

I humbly propose an amendment to [HB3452] to create a funding source for the POW/MIA Memorial 

Highway markers.  A "Restricted Use Fund" should be created for the sole purpose of  funding the 

aforementioned "markers" their replacements and maintenance. The monies for the "Restricted Use Fund" 

should be summarily "squeezed" out of the seditious pockets of all Oregonian Legislators who support 

Oregon's illegal Sanctuary State with extreme prejudice and without the slightest measure of intestinal 

remorse. 

 

Again, I salute Representatives Zika, Lewis and Helt as well as Senator Knopp for their true patriotic activities 

to insure we will never forget our POW/MIAs. 
                                                                                                                            VOTE "YES" ON [HB 3452]! 
                                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                                                  /s/ David S. Wall 
///  ///  /// 
 


